

2017 ASHRAE Golf Tournament

To benefit ASHRAE Research

The Rocky Mountain ASHRAE Chapter thanks you for your continued support of our Golf Tournament. Over the years this tournament has helped the Scholarship fund become self sustaining to the benefit of many local University Students. Golf tournament proceeds are used by the local Chapter to benefit ASHRAE Research and other Chapter endeavors. Please consider sponsoring a hole and we will display your firm's sign. If your firm is a manufacturer's representative please ask your manufacturers to also support the tournament.

Monday August 21, 2017

Sign at Tee Box or Green

\$ 300.00

	SPONSORS DUE BY August 14, 2017	
Name:		
Company:		
Address:		
City, State, Zip:		
Phone:		
Fax:		
Email:		
Sign at Tee Box or Green Manufacturer's Signs	(a) \$ 300.00 = (a) \$ 50.00 = Total =	
	Make Check Payable to Rocky Mountain ASHRAE	

Please return to: Kevin Ainsworth c/o McGrath Incorporated 5353 W. Dartmouth Ave., Suite 506, Denver, CO 80227
Phone: (303) 969-0220 / Fax: (303) 985-5565
Email: kainsworth@mcgrath-inc.com
Payments accepted on line at www.rockymtnashrae.com

List of Manufacturer's Signs

Eist of Munufacturer 5 Signs	